January 4, 2021
Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton
Dear Parents,

Your child’s teacher and I appreciate the opportunity to help your child grow in faith and in a deeper friendship with Jesus Christ and His Church through the Catholic Schools.  It is a great privilege to be able to assist you, the primary educators, in your children’s faith formation.  

To help us specifically address strengths and weaknesses in children’s faith formation, the Diocese of La Crosse is providing Attitudes and Practices surveys for students in Catholic Schools. The online surveys will be given to 5th, 8th, and 11th grade students in early February. 
The purpose of the Attitudes and Practices surveys is to help us know what young people believe about God and themselves as His children and how they are integrating the foundational truths of Catholicism into their lives. This information is paramount to helping us effectively meet the needs of your child and thus effectively serving you as the primary educators of your children.  Please encourage your son or daughter to take the Attitudes and Practices surveys seriously. 
Let us pray that our young people will benefit by growing in their knowledge of the Lord. Growth in knowledge of God that is accompanied by daily prayer and reception of the Sacraments, above all the Holy Eucharist every Sunday, leads to a deeper relationship with Jesus Christ.  This personal friendship with the Son of God in turn will strengthen them on the true path to inner joy and peace through love and service of neighbor that is based upon love of God.  Please contact me if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Ann Lankford

Director of the Office for Catechesis and Evangelization
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